Cupernham Infant School

Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success



Headteacher: Mrs. Lesley Clark

19 June 2019

Cupernham Infant School Ofsted Report 'This school continues to be Good.'

Dear Parents

I am pleased to share the result of our recent inspection by Ofsted with you. The purpose of the visit was to assess whether our school is still good, which was the outcome of our last full inspection in March 2011 and short inspection in November 2015. The inspector's report is in the form of a letter to the Headteacher. A copy of this is attached and it will be published on the Ofsted website shortly.

The staff and governors are delighted by the inspector's summary comments:

'This vibrant, happy and warm-hearted school with its strong emphasis on fostering pupils' excitement of learning is a credit to you, your leadership team and staff.'

You and your team are passionately committed to infant education and believe whole-heartedly in getting children off to a flying start with their school life'

The insights you shared with Ofsted, such as describing staff as 'approachable' and 'inspirational', were powerful endorsements of the dedication and care of our school's staff.

You also recognise the efforts staff go to in creating a curriculum that is 'varied and exciting', 'ignites children's imagination' and 'makes learning fun'.

I hope that you find the report useful. We are all committed to on-going improvements and to enjoying exciting new developments at Cupernham Infant School under the headship of Mr Duncan Wells from September.

Yours sincerely

Nicole Dawson

Chair of Governors









Bransley Close, Romsey, Hampshire, SO51 7JT

Tel & fax: 01794 514494 Email: adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk

www.cupernhaminfant.com